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 On September 4, 2019, the Board received a joint request from the Pennsylvania Association 

of Dairy Cooperatives (“PADC”) and the Pennsylvania Association of Milk Dealers (“PAMD”) to 

continue the proceedings to allow time for documenting a potential compromise. 

 

 The request is granted. 

 

 Rebuttal and surrebuttal presubmissions are continued indefinitely.  The October 9, 2019, 

hearing is also continued indefinitely. 

 

 PADC and PAMD will serve the interested parties and the Board with the proposed 

compromise by September 13, 2019. 

 

 


